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re: 11. 66553 718 Dearholt Road; 10th Ald. Dist.: Consideration of a demolition permit to
demolish single-family residence and construct new single-family residence

Hello, I live two doors down from the Nyquists and would like to register my support for their project. They are
excellent neighbors and I expect they will consider how their new house will fit within the existing neighborhood as
they realize their plans. Kudos to them as well, for their strong family connection and their ability to support their
parents to age in place.

Paula Volpiansky
5213 Coney Weston PL

Madison, WI
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